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There should be no testing on any living being unless that entity can sign to give 

permission for such testing. 

 

Thus no dog or cat deserves to be harmed or abused in any way for any 

unnecessary medical research or, supposedly justified research of any kind, leading 

to pain and suffering for that animal.   


